Villas Landscaping Update

The Board is reviewing proposals to establish a program of tree maintenance using a
company employing professional arborists. The aim of the program is to ensure that those
trees in our neighborhood which require attention can be appropriately trimmed, pruned and

importantly ensure they are safe for both people and property in our community.

The most urgent work will be undertaken in the coming weeks and more information about the

schedule will be posted as soon as it is available.

We continue to make every effort to conserve one of our most precious resources i.e. water.
The few remaining citrus trees (which are not on the approved plant and tree list) located on
HOA owned Common Areas require much more water than most of our desert-friendly

planting. Therefore, the Board of Directors is formulating a plan to have these trees removed.
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